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Serving America’s Military Families
December 9, 2020

The William J. Martin Foundation, Inc.
161 Espanong Road
Lake Hopatcong, NJ 07849

Dear Operation Homefront Supporter,

On behalf of Operation Homefront and the tens of thousands of military and veteran families we
serve, | want to personally acknowledge your generous gift of $20,000.00 made on November 9,
2020.

This gift helps us fulfill our important mission: to build strong, stable and secure military families,
so that they may thrive in the communities they have worked so hard to protect. Our vision is to
be the provider of choice for short-term critical financial assistance, long term stability, and
recurring support programs for military families, and we couldn’t do this without you. In 2020, this
will help us achieve some very important programmatic milestones:

e  Fulfill our 45,000 request for financial assistance and provide more than $30 million in
support to military families;

e Place our 700" military family into the Homes on the Homefront program and graduate
our 600th military family from the program, providing more than $85 million in deeded
home equity to military families;

e Provide our 400,000" backpack with school supplies to a military child, saving families
more than $50 million in back-to-school expenses;

e Provide our 120,000" Holiday Meal to military and veteran families and serve our
500,000th individual family member.

We are committed to using this generous gift efficiently and where it is needed most. In
2019, 90% of Operation Homefront expenditures went to programs that provide support to our
nation’s military families.
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Brig. Gen. (ret.), USAF

With gratitude,
—_—

To comply with the U.S. Internal Revenue Service regulation, this letter acknowledges that you received no goods or services in connection with your contribution.

Please keep this letter, as it serves as your receipt.  FEIN: 32-0033325 501(c)(3)
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